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100 Chelmsford Street 
Lowell, Massachusetts 01851 

www.macom.com 

 

10 November 2015 
 
Digi-Key Corporation 
701 Brooks Ave South 
Thief River Falls, Minnesota 56701 
 
ATTN: Quality/Purchasing Manager 
 
Subject:   MADP-000235-10720T Marking Change 
 
PCN #:  PCN-00794 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
As part of MACOM’s continual improvement program, we are making a marking change on the 
MADP-000235-10720T in order to improve the readability of the cathode mark. We will be 
changing from a black cathode dot to a black cathode slash. 
 

 
Current cathode dot mark  New cathode slash mark 

 
All specifications and standards remain unchanged. These changes will not affect form, fit, 
function or reliability. Product incorporating changes will begin shipping in January 2016. 
 
In accordance with M/A-COM Technology Solutions’ customer notification policy, you are 
receiving this notice because you have purchased this product in the previous two years. 

 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Loren Reifsteck 
U.S. Quality Manager 
M/A-COM Technology Solutions, Inc. 
Tel: +1-978-656-2481 
E-mail: loren.reifsteck@macom.com 

 


